
 

 

 

 

 

 

The August Meeting of the Northwest Coin Club will be conducted in person and on Zoom at 

7:00 P.M. CST on Thursday, August 12, 2021. The Zoom invitation is expected to go out on 

Tuesday, August 10, 2021. Watch for that invitation. 

Your newsletter editor will be attending the ANA World’s Fair of Money and will be unable to 

send out the Zoom notice. The sender should be NWCC1934(@))gmail.com. 

New Meeting Place 

The July club meeting was held at the Intereum Inc. building at 9800 8th Ave N, Plymouth, MN 

55441.  This is roughly at the corner of Hwy 169 and Hwy 55.  We will be returning there for the 

August Meeting and likely future meetings.  The site is set up for hybrid meetings in person and 

on Zoom. 
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Show Committee Report 

 

Greetings from the Money Show Committee.  We made the announcement last club meeting, 

that the Northwest Coin Club will be assisting the MOON organization at the coin show they 

have planned for October 8th - 10th, 2021.  The ways in which we will assist them will be the 

same way that we ask for volunteers at our show that is held in March of each year.  We will 

need to fill time slots for the front desk and head table for each of the 3 days of the show.  These 

time slots will be broken up into manageable hours to allow all members the opportunity to 

help.  We will also need a few people to be at the Earle Brown Center early on Friday to help 

during the setup.  As always, we recommend that any of our club members that are coming to the 

show to wear their NWCC Green shirts.  These are highly recognizable to the dealers, and they 

know that they can ask us to help with issues that may arise during the show.  Descriptions of the 

volunteer time slots and duties will be at the next club meeting in August.  We will be asking 

each of you to help out at this show. 

 

- Greg Billman, Money Show General Chair 

 

Death of Richard Wolfe Reported 

 

I am sorry to report that Richard Wolfe, the founder of Minnesota Stamp Co, passed away after 

complications from heart surgery, on July 30.  Rick had a passion for Stamps and maintained the 

website and catalog for Minnesota Stamp Co.  Our Sympathy to his wife, Robbin, and daughter, 

Betsy. We will miss his jokes and Blues harmonica. 

 

Thanks, Bill Norberg 

 

 

 


